Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Marvin Fage! || GG

Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 12:32 PM

To: Mattingly, Gabrielle

Cc: Vince Rosanova

Subject: Planning and Zoning Commission Case #19-1-073

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is
safe.

August 19, 2019

Gabrielle Mattingly
Community Planner

City of Naperville

TED Business Group
630-305-5316
mattinglyg@naperville.il.us

Re: Planning and Zoning Commission Case #19-1-073
1227 Olesen Drive, Naperville, IL 60540

To All it may concern:

I am the adjacent neighbor to the above referenced property/case.

I have reviewed the plans for the fence and fully support the variance request.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions,

Sincerely,

Marvin Fagel



